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What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

Our project this term has been event 

organisation. Bamburgh Class students have 

been planning a Bingo night at Post 16 for the 

last five weeks. They have organised the 

advertising, food and Bingo equipment 

costing, food preparation practise runs, 

shopping for provisions, and preparation for 

jobs on the night. The students have been 

amazing using so many skills – maths for 

costing, English for letter writing and many to 

do lists. It has incredible to see them initiate 

conversation with staff in retail park when we 

were collecting prize donations. Sammy ‘blew 

our socks off’ with his confidence in 

communicating. As our Bingo night 

approaches the students are practising their 

Bingo calling with the number rhymes they 

have made up. We have been in hysterics with 

them on hearing their comical rhymes. Ashton 

has been practising on a switch when to say 

‘Eyes down’!! 

The students have continued to put their backs 

into clearing and tidying the area. The garlic, 

onions and spring bulbs have started to come 

up much to the excitement of the students. 

 

 

 

 

Special moments Dates & Points to remember :  

  

Eddie and Ashton’s weekly shopping trip to 

Tesco has taken on a different slant. We now 

play ‘Supermarket Sweep’ to spice up the visit. 

The Tesco staff even get involved on the 

Customer Service desk. At the moment Ashton 

is in the lead with 5 points 

 

 

 

  

Start of term 4 19th February 

1st March World Book day 

End of term 4 29th March 


